
 

 
ADVISORY TO CONCERNED STAKEHOLDERS OF IECEP INC (THIRD-
PARTY SUPPLIERS, VENDORS AND SERVICE PROVIDERS OF IECEP 
NATIONAL OFFICE) ON PAYMENTS 

 

DATE: 11 OCTOBER 2022 

 
This has reference to commercial engagements of IECEP Inc with various 
stakeholders including suppliers, vendors and providers, among others. 
 

Please be apprised that IECEP Inc shall collect pertinent information for the 
processing of payments for rendition of services, delivery of goods and other 
related contracts. Concerned stakeholders shall nominate a bank account or a 
mobile wallet.  
 

Enrollment to IECEP Inc's vendor platform for disbursements shall be 
accomplished for the successful facilitation of payments.  
 

In line with this, all concerned are advised that IECEP Inc shall only process 
payments every 25th of the month, through our digital payments platform; 
payments processed are expected to be remitted to respective accounts within 2-
3 working days. 
 

Notwithstanding subsisting contracts, the National Support Secretariat via 
iecep.nationaloffice@gmail.com shall coordinate with respective focals to effect 
this adjustment on payment schedule.  
 

All concerned are requested to monitor incoming remittances and encouraged to 
coordinate with the National Supervising Secretariat for Finance via 
iecep.finance@gmail.com for any arising concerns.  
 

With this, issuance of checks for settlement of payment obligations shall be 
discontinued in principle. Written requests for immediate payments in the form of 
checks for pick-up shall be levied minimal administrative fees and shall be subject 
for approval of the National Treasurer. 
 

ENGR. BENJZ GERARD M. SEVILLA 

National Treasurer  
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